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March 9, 2018 
 
 
 
Chad Longway 
Our Corner Bar 
2104 George St 
La Crosse WI  54603 
 

 Re:  April 2018 Common Council Meetings 
 
Dear Chad: 
 
On March 8, 2018 the following item was introduced to the Common Council: 
 

 Application of Our Corner Bar for an Expansion of Alcohol Beverage License at  
2104 George Street for Special Event on May 19, 2018. 
 
For your information, the above legislation will be referred to the following meetings: 
 
 Judiciary & Administration Committee Tues, April 3, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 
  *Public hearing allowed at J&A 

 
 Council     Thurs., April 12, 2018, 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nikki M. Elsen 
Deputy City Clerk 
(608) 789-7555 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
www.cityoflacrosse.org 
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